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OFFICIAL OPENING BY KELANTAN’S CHIEF MINISTER OF NEWLY BUILT 

CARBON-IN-LEACH PLANT  
 

 
The board of directors of CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (the “Company” or “CNMC”) is 
pleased to announce that Kelantan Chief Minister YAB Ustaz Dato’ Bentara Kanan Haji Ahmad 
Bin Yaakob today officiated the opening of the Company’s newly built carbon-in-leach (“CIL”) 
processing plant at its flagship Sokor gold mine in Malaysia’s Kelantan state. 
 
Located at CNMC’s flagship Sokor gold field in Kelantan, the CIL plant was completed in six 
months within a budget of RM25 million. It produced its first gold bar from trial operation in 
March this year. 
 
The CIL plant is the Company’s third production facility at the Sokor gold field. It can process 
approximately 500 tonnes of ore per day and boasts a gold recovery rate of up to 95% 
compared to approximately 65% for CNMC’s heap leaching plant, which has been the 
Company’s main production facility since 2012.  
  
 
 
By Order of the Board 

 
Lim Kuoh Yang 
Chief Executive Officer  
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This announcement has been prepared by CNMC Goldmine Holdings Limited (the “Company”) and its 
contents have been reviewed by the Company’s sponsor, PrimePartners Corporate Finance Pte. Ltd. 
(the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) 
Listing Manual Section B: Rules of Catalist. The Sponsor has not verified the contents of this 
announcement. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the SGX-ST. The Sponsor and the SGX-ST 
assume no responsibility for the contents of this announcement, including the accuracy, completeness or 
correctness of any of the information, statements or opinions made or reports contained in this 
announcement.  
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Ms Keng Yeng Pheng, Associate Director, Continuing 
Sponsorship (Mailing Address: 16 Collyer Quay, #10-00 Income at Raffles, Singapore 049318 and        
E-mail: sponsorship@ppcf.com.sg) 


